
From: Dave Bonfilio   
Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 1:48 PM 
To: Distrib- City Clerk <City.Clerk@cityofsanrafael.org>; Mayor Kate <Kate.Colin@cityofsanrafael.org>; 
Maika Llorens Gulati <Maika@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Spinnaker Point Drive Parking Modification Project, City Project No 11363 
 
I support the adoption of the Mitigated Negative Declaration for this project.  East San Rafael has been 
waiting for any mitigation of the parking problem.  This project was proposed many months ago and I 
thought it got lost.   
 
The staff report did make me laugh out loud when it mentioned a possible impact during construction 
on nesting birds.  The coyotes beat the city to it.  There have been no surviving water bird chicks this 
year due to the coyotes. 
 
Thank you for taking this small step to increase parking in East San Rafael. 
 
Dave Bonfilio 

 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 




